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This week was the last full week for our current Year 6 class, who will be leaving us next Thursday! They 
have spent it doing a lot of preparation for their end of year activities, especially polishing their Wizard of 
Oz performance. Year 5 have been busy completing work based around The Wind in the Willows and they 
have done some outstanding descriptive writing.  

Today we have had the Summer Fun day at school and the children have enjoyed a wide variety of 
exciting activities, such as: inflatable assault courses, a disco and even having ice cream and candyfloss! 

Remember that next week we finish at 2pm on Thursday. 

As ever, if you have any questions then you can find our blog on the website or you can email the UKS2 
team at UKS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

Homework this week. 

Maths 

Y5 – p27 of the maths book. 

Other Y6 

Final practise for the performance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
There were no stars of the week or house points 
winners this week because of the fun day. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 
 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 UKS2 Sports Day will be on 20th July at the Cooperative Academy – further details to follow. 
 Year 6 Performance 19th July 
 Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Thursday 21st July. 
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